
 

 

CIRCULAR LETTER NO.  1118 

October 18, 2023 
  
TO: Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government 
 
SUBJECT:  Rider Requisitions for the Paper Edition of the 118th Congress, 
Congressional Pictorial Directory.  

 
The Joint Committee on Printing is now preparing the Congressional Pictorial 
Directory for the One Hundred Eighteenth Congress. This edition of the 
Congressional Pictorial Directory will be printed in color and is expected to be 
available in the fall of 2023.  
 
To take advantage of the rider rates for the Congressional Pictorial Directory, 
forward your requisitions to GPO by OCTOBER 31, 2023. Be sure to include 
Jacket No. 50-000 on your requisition. (Note that rider rates apply to single 
destination, local delivery. Mail charges, if incurred, will be added to your 
account.) The rider rate for the Directory is: 

 
Rider Rate if Ordered by October 31, 2023 

 
Paper Bound $12.10 

 
Please email all rider requisitions to the Office of Congressional Publishing 
Services at pictorial@gpo.gov. If you have any questions concerning this letter, 
please direct them to Natalya Panyan or Shirley Forster, Congressional 
Publishing Services, on 202-512-0224.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
TED PRIEBE 
Managing Director, Customer Services 

mailto:pictorial@gpo.gov

